
Notice of 
Proposed Project

The Department of Homelessness and Supportive Housing (HSH) is
proposing to use the property at 74 6th Street (The Baldwin Hotel) as a non-
congregate shelter. Once repurposed, this underutilized building will provide
shelter and supportive services to adults experiencing homelessness.

HSH's Proposal for
74 6th Street

For more information
For more information about the
project please visit the HSH
website: hsh.sfgov.org/get-
involved/notices/

Register here for the virtual
meeting: 3/8 D6 Mtg

Community Meeting
Please join us to learn more
about the proposal and share
your perspective Tuesday, March
8, 2022, 5:30–7:00PM

https://hsh.sfgov.org/
https://hsh.sfgov.org/get-involved/notices/
http://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJcof-ivrjwtGNSv5MevfILTtn6coSZES8FV

